
 
 
 

 

Ecclesiastes 3:11 declares that ñHe 
has made everything beautiful in its 
time.ò  Before we opened our doors in 
2004, Agapeôs Steering Team desired 
to make this facility beautiful for our 
clientséa place that felt warm,                
comfortable and inviting.  Thanks to 
many in our community, we did just 
that.  Over the years, our clients have 
often commented on the beauty of our 

facility.  They love it here.   

After 11 years, and thousands of                
clients, children, friends and family, 

Agape needed an update!  Again, 
thanks to the overwhelming response 
of local churches and supporters, 
Agape now has fresh paint and new 
furnishings!  And again, we stand 

amazed at Godôs abundant provision. 

When girls come to Agape, they know 
that it is made beautiful just for them.  
But the true beauty at Agape is the 
love of Christ they experience every 
time they walk through our doors.  
This is the love that transforms so 
many lives through hereéand makes 
beauty out of the ashes of their broken 

lives. 

The owner of the paint company who 

spent most of spring break working at 

Agape said something interesting after 

completing the job.  He noted that 

there is ñsomething special here at 

Agapeéand not just when Agapeôs 

staff is hereéeven when it was just us 

(the painters) aloneéwe sensed it.ò  

Throughout the years, weôve heard 

similar sentiments from others.  To us, 

it is confirmation of the precious Holy 

Spirit alive and at work here every 

dayémaking everything beautiful in its 

timeò.  

 
 
 
 

Jo Markham                                                                                                                   
Executive Director 

Beautiful in its Time 

 

Erica was surprised when she found out that the free pregnancy test she 
had taken at Agape was positive. She was dismayed at having a young  

toddler at home and nervous at the prospect of raising two young children.  

Erica and her fiancé, Martin, were both unsure how they would manage the 
new demands a baby would bring. One of our Client Advocates  reminded 

them of Godôs promise to give new life to those who trusted in Him.  

That day, after praying with Erica, our Client Advocate found Martin in the playroom with their son. She shared 

her message with him, and he, along with Erica, rededicated his life to Christ.  

Erica and Martin are now seeking a new church home where they can find the support and guidance they need 

for their new chapter.  

A Brand New Chapter 



A Refreshing 

  

 Before & After 
Friends of Agape ǒ Bruce & Cindi Brandenburg ǒ Nadine Flowers  

 

Thank you, sponsors! 

Change 
We put out a simple challenge: help us renovate our Center. And 
within weeks we had nearly all 14 rooms in our facility adopted. As 
always, our community showed up in a big way to help us paint, move 
furniture, purchase necessary items, and decorate our entire building.  
 

Each of the Centerôs three client rooms were redecorated, along with 
the front foyer, the conference room, bathrooms and ultrasound room. 
The Center closed for a week to allow for painting. All of the paint was 
generously donated by Roosterôs Paint & D®cor in Round Rock.  

 

ñWe never cease to be amazed at the support we receive from the community,ò said Jo Markham, Executive Director. 
ñWe have the best contributors and friends who see the value in what we do.ò  

Elderõs Painting                                       

& Contracting 
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   A Storybook Partnership  

Just down the street from Agapeôs downtown Round Rock 
location sits a magical land of make believe and                               
imagination. The Round Rock Public Library has been part 
of the community  since 1962, but it was only recently that 
the new neighbors united to help enhance the lives of       

women and children.  

ñWe are so excited about this partnership,ò said Jo                    
Markham. ñMany of our moms are just now learning how                            
important it is to read to their children, and this partnership 
helps us drive home that message while also giving them 

the tools to  do it well.ò  

The Round Rock Public  Library, which holds story times for 
babies and toddlers throughout the week, has become               
another avenue for moms to earn Mommy Money through 

Agapeôs Bloom Program.  

Moms who attend any of the libraryôs programs, which 
range from reading activities to special games and other 
events, receive a coupon for  five dollarsô worth of Mommy 

Money.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mommy Money is money printed at Agape that can be                   
exchanged in Agapeôs on-site baby store, or layette, which 
houses everything from new baby clothes to formula to        
diapers and even toys. In addition to Mommy Money, clients 
receive a free childrenôs book each time they attend a              

program at the library. 

 

Help us purchase 
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LIKE US?  

THEN TELL YOUR FRIENDS!  

 

 

 

 

Facebook.com/agapepregnancyresourcecenter/ 

 

 

Since 2008, Sharon OôNeil has been an integral part of Agapeôs 
ministry. Aside from her duties as an Administrative Assistant, 
Sharon also volunteers for a four-hour weekly shift, and leads 
three classes at Agape. She also finds time to serve part-time as a doula. 
Her commitment to the ministry and its clients has endeared her to staff and mothers alike.  
 
Q:  Why did you first begin volunteering with Agape?  
A:  In 2008, God was renewing a promise He made some years earlier to fulfill a particular dream I had 
for working with pregnant women. In the process, He led me to volunteer at Agape as part of my 
dream. 
 
Q:  Can you describe a memorable moment in your time with Agape?  
A:  There have been quite a few. But the one that comes to mind first is the privilege of  

watching a client be baptized and also getting to hold the baby she had previously considered aborting�X�� 
 
Q:  What is your favorite part about volunteering with Agape?  
A:  Itôs hard to choose a ñfavoriteò part because there are so many things I love about  
volunteering with Agape. I love the relationships between the volunteers, staff, and board members, as 
well as seeing so many others play a role in each woman being served. There are so many who serve 
or give ñbehind the scenesò!  Each of these people plays a part in reaching out to women and their 
loved ones. pregnancy, childbirth, and parenting or adoption.  Agape cares about the individual as a 
whole and shows what Godôs love is like to everyone who comes in its doors. 
 
Q:  What makes you smile?    
A:  Witnessing a young lady pray to trust Jesus for her salvation and  hearing a mom say that abortion 
is no longer an option because of something done or said at Agape always bring a smile! 

VOLUNTEER Spotlight:   
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